
Central Elementary School Newsletter

March 2024
“Diving into Learning”

From the Principal:
Hello Central Elementary School Families-

The arrival of Spring brings a lot of excitement. For many of our students, sports
are starting back up. Warming weather and Daylight Saving Time allow more
opportunities for playing outside, and here at school we begin preparing for
standardized testing. Amid all of this intensity and competition, it comes as no
surprise that March is also the month that we highlight our favorite quiet time
activity- reading.

So often, our discussions of reading focus on levels and skills. Especially this time
of year, as we evaluate reading curricula and prepare for assessments, we’re
careful to consider fluency and comprehension, explicitly teaching text features
and parts of speech. How timely, then, that March features Dr. Seuss’s birthday
and Read Across America week, as well as World Poetry Day and our Spring Book
Fair. Toss in some rainy spring days and you’ve got a great month to remember
not just the value, but also the joy of reading. March arrives just in time to
remind us that reading is so much more than just a subject. It’s a pleasure- maybe
even a passion.

This month, consider finding ways to remind your child that reading isn’t always
something we have to do- it can be something we want to do. Help them find a
book they love at our book fair, or at some of the wonderful Public Library events
listed below. Invite them to think of reading as a potential retreat from the
intensity of their other activities. And don’t forget that one of the best ways to
encourage children to read for pleasure- a habit that is shown to have multiple
long-term benefits- is for them to see their parents doing the same. So as you
find yourself caught up in the excitement of spring, remember that slowing down
and picking up a book for yourself isn’t just enjoyable- it might be life-changing.

All the Best,
Mr. Thompson

Important Dates:
March 7th: 6-6:30pm Middle School Virtual Parent Information
Session
March 15th-22nd: Book Fair
March 22nd: Rope Warrior Assembly
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Yearbooks are on sale
from now until April
12th! Yearbooks can
be ordered online
only- click here for more information!



March 25th-April 1: Spring Break- Schools and Offices Closed
April 4th: 2 Hour Early Dismissal- End of Marking Period
April 5th: 2 Hour Early Dismissal- End of Marking Period
April 5th: 6-8:30pm PTO Spring Swish Basketball Game
April 8th: 12th- 3rd Grade MCAP Testing
April 10th: Eid al-Fitr- Schools and Offices Closed
April 15th-19th: 5th Grade MCAP Testing
April 26th: 6:00 pm Drama Club Performance
May 6th-10th: 4th Grade MCAP Testing

Parents- please be sure that your child has a change of clothes (one that fits!) here at school.
This is essential for primary students, and it’s not a bad idea for intermediate students (spring
can get muddy!)

Our Spring Book Fair runs Friday, March 15-Friday, March 22! Students will shop
during their media classes. Please look for a flyer with all the details, coming home
soon, along with information from the PTO about volunteering!

Have you ever considered taking a more active role in our Central Elementary School
Community? We’re looking for dedicated, enthusiastic individuals to serve as Lunch
Monitors and Temporary Support Assistants. We have part-time and full time
opportunities- click here to learn more, or contact Mr. Thompson!

Read and Hit a Home Run!
Students who read four
books in March can
complete this form to receive
two free Baysox tickets!

Volunteering and PTO:
Don’t forget- if you’re hoping to volunteer in school or at PTO events, you’ll need a background check. Click
here to learn more about completing one, and check out the Central Elementary PTO page to learn more about

opportunities (centralespto.org or https://www.facebook.com/CentralESPTO/)

Please do your best to drop students off
promptly in the morning.

Remember, instructional
activities begin in the
classroom at 8:00 am!

The deadline for Tiger Trot sponsorship is Friday, March 8th! If you’d like for your business to be a
part of our exciting efforts to build a new playground, you can click here for more information

Mark your calendars- the PTO Spring Swish
is back on April 5th! You can Order Tickets

and T-Shirts Here



We're proud to announce that Central
Elementary School has earned the distinguished
honor of being recertified as an EGATE school!
EGATE is an awards program to recognize PK12
Maryland Public Schools, which have gifted and
talented education programs that are aligned with
Maryland’s Criteria for Excellence: Gifted and
Talented Program Guidelines and COMAR
13A.04.07 Gifted and Talented Education.

Schools who have earned the EGATE Award
focused on improving all levels of student

achievement, including the achievement of students who are advanced/gifted and talented. Each
EGATE school submitted a comprehensive application, which provided documentation of twenty-one
different criteria under four program objectives. The four program objectives are Student Identification,
Curriculum and Instruction, Professionally Qualified Teachers and Professional Development, and
Program Management and Evaluation.

The EGATE schools were recognized with Governor’s proclamations at a February reception, proudly
display the EGATE banner, hosted celebratory visits, and serve as models for other schools seeking to
achieve EGATE status.

Click here to learn more about this honor in AACPS!










